Notice
**Please be advised that burning permits are required within  the Town of Chebeague Island**
Please be advised that OPEN BURING PERMITS will be available at the Town Office during regular business hours in addition to Tom Calder & Dianne Calder. The Clerk’s will need all pertinent information (phone #, location of burn, purpose of burn). Please be advised that an open burning permit is issued on the day of the burn. Fire Warden Ralph Munroe and Deputy Fire Warden Tom Calder asks that you Do Not call the Clerk’s at home as the forms will be kept strictly at the Town Office.

REMEMBER: THE FIRE WARDENS HAVE THE “FINAL” DECISION IN ISSUING ANY BURNING PERMIT

